
Trade union movement welcomes veto of labour 
reforms

 Kyrgyzstan 
The International Trade Union Confederation has welcomed the decision by the president of Kyrgyzstan 
to veto a new law on trade unions. The law was drafted by the Parliament without properly consulting 
unions or the International Labour Organization (ILO). It flies in the face of core labour standards, 
including ILO Conventions 87 and 98 covering freedom of association, freedom to organise and the right 
to collective bargaining. The ITUC says that it is the third time in two years that they have had to ask the 
president to veto a draft anti-worker law and its now insisting that unions and the ILO are involved in any 
legislative process to regulate labour relations. 
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